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Dentsply Sirona Provides Update on June Investor Conference Participation

June 12, 2024

CHARLOTTE, N.C., June 12, 2024 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- DENTSPLY SIRONA Inc. (“Dentsply Sirona” or the "Company") (Nasdaqg: XRAY) today
announced that it is canceling its participation in the Goldman Sachs 45th Annual Global Healthcare Conference due to weather-related flight
disruptions. Prior to this announcement, the Company was scheduled to participate on June 13, 2024, at 8:00 am ET.

About Dentsply Sirona

Dentsply Sirona is the world’s largest manufacturer of professional dental products and technologies, with over a century of innovation and service to
the dental industry and patients worldwide. Dentsply Sirona develops, manufactures, and markets a comprehensive solution offering including dental
and oral health products as well as other consumable medical devices under a strong portfolio of world class brands. Dentsply Sirona’s products
provide innovative, high-quality and effective solutions to advance patient care and deliver better and safer dental care. Dentsply Sirona’s
headquarters is located in Charlotte, North Carolina. The Company’s shares are listed in the United States on Nasdaq under the symbol XRAY. Visit
www.dentsplysirona.com for more information about Dentsply Sirona and its products.
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